
 

Editor’s Comment:   

I gratefully acknowledge the opportunity to review the case study entitled "Intrahepatic multicyctic biliary 
hamartoma: presentation of a case report and magnetic resonance imaging / magnetic resonance 
cholangiopancreatography findings". 

I agree with part of reviewers this manuscript is not acceptable in its present form, and Major Revision is 
necessary. 

My congratulations to the authors for their case and I suggest them : 

1 - More detailed informations about the case, mainly related to the treatment and follow-up. 

2 - A deeper Discussion of the case with more informations of the literature and pathophysiology of this 
disease. A comparative discussion of the literature and the present case will be welcome. 

3 - The most recent reference is from 2011, the authors must bring up their study to date. 

4 - The manuscript should be revised by an English language native physician. 
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